Good afternoon from Linda Maness at Susan G. Komen, Development Manager for VT/NH.

With one week to go until the 2022 Komen New Hampshire Snowshoe, Saturday, Feb. 5, | am contacting
you to say that we have made the difficult decision to make the NH Snowshoe a “virtual” event.

From the 2022 Komen New Hampshire FAQ section of our event website:

Is this event subject cancellation due to weather?

The 2022 Komen New Hampshire Snowshoe is subject to cancellation in the event of major winter
snowstorm or dangerous cold temperatures. Any cancellation announcement will be made by e-mail
by Friday evening, Feb 4; AND will be posted on Facebook in the 2022 Komen New England
Snowshoe Events group.

While the cancellation of this event is not due to weather (although it is supposed to be cold NEXT
weekend), we feel that due to Covid-19 and therefore a mostly virtual registration body, we do need
to cancel the in-person event.

Q. What does this mean for you as a NH Snowshoe registrant?

A. While Susan G. Komen will not be hosting an onsite snowshoe course at The Glen House in Gorham,
you are invited to snowshoe at the neighboring Great Glen Trails Outdoor Center, for free, when you
mention you are a Komen New Hampshire registrant. Should you need snowshoes, it is my
understanding that rental will be free as well.

Q. How do | get my event T-shirt? Where?

A. For those you who indicated at the time of registration that you wish to be recognized as a survivor or
someone living with metastatic disease, and for our registrants who have raised $50 or more as of Feb.
1

| will be at The Glen House on Friday, Feb. 4, between 4-6 PM, to handout these T-shirts and any
other Fundraising Recognition items (for those raising $250 or more by Feb. 3).

NOTE: Should you bring in new (offline) donations on Friday, these donations will COUNT toward
your fundraising effort and recognition awards.

Q. “I’'m coming from out of town, but not staying at The Glen House on Friday night. How do | get my
T-shirt and/or fundraising recognition?”

A. | will be available at The Glen House (lobby) Saturday morning between 8:30-9:00 AM and then over
at Great Glen Trails Outdoor Center between 9:30-10 AM. You will be able to pick up your event T-shirt

and any earned fundraising recognition items.

On behalf of Susan G. Komen and the New Hampshire Snowshoe, | thank you for registering and making
a plan to snowshoe, and especially, for fundraising.

A “New Hampshire Silent Auction by e-mail” will be held between February 10-14. FYI, our recent post-
event “VT Snowshoe Silent Auction by e-mail” brought in more than $1000 in winning bids.

Please feel free to contact me by e-mail at LManess@komen.org or by phone at 802-548-4691.

Most sincerely,
Linda


https://www.facebook.com/groups/1052326135228640
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1052326135228640
mailto:LManess@komen.org

